
Dear graduate students at the Concordia University of Edmonton, 

My name is Agbai Obasi (Maxwell), and I am a first-year master's student taking the Information Security 

Systems Management program. I am honoured to announce my candidacy for the President of the 

Graduate Students Association at CUE. 

My goal is to work alongside you, other well-meaning students and my co-executives to drive a culture 

of academic excellence, promote leadership and career development programs, foster diversity and 

inclusion, encourage teamwork, and provide an enabling environment for networking and overall 

student well-being. 

Some of the plans to achieve these goals include setting up workshops, seminars and mentorship 

programs to equip students with essential leadership skills, invite industry professionals and successful 

alums to share experiences and insights, celebrate our differences and rich diversity by encouraging 

cultural events and awareness campaigns to promote understanding and unity, build bridges between 

faculties, departments and student organizations, promote cross-disciplinary projects that bring 

together students from various fields, encourage information security awareness programs. 

Together, let us shape a vibrant and supportive graduate student community that we will be proud of 

even in years to come. Thank you for your continuous support. 


